
CITY OF ROCHESTER HILLS 
 
lerk's  Office 

Susan Galeczka, Deputy Clerk 

 
DATE: January 24, 2006 

TO: GSAB Members  

RE: Greensways Plan  
 

 
At the January 20, 2006 GSAB Meeting Jerry Carvey distributed “The Clinton River in 
Rochester and Rochester Hills: A Greenways Opportunity Plan” for your review.  Please 
bring your copy to the meeting on January 30th for review and discussion. 
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